
Printed on: 04/05/2017 09:10:03

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

5 Lawn Road 03/05/2017  14:09:002017/2068/P OBJ James Mallinson I am astonished by this application and object to it strongly. A similar application from 

Waldon Telecom was turned down by the Planning Committee in October 2016. The 

revamped application is considerably more intrusive than the original, consisting of three mast 

structures on Troyes House instead of the single structure of the original application. Camden 

Council is supposed to protect the interests of local residents, so why they are supporting 

another application so soon after over 100 residents objected to the original, raises serious 

questions.

The original application was turned down because it ‘would fail to preserve or enhance the 

character and appearance of the conservation area’.  There is also real concern amongst the 

residents of Troyes House about the health effects on vulnerable people of living so close to a 

powerful source of electro magnetic radiation. 

Vodafone and O2 – who have a mast sharing agreement – have excellent coverage in the 

area, partucularly since antennae were recently installed on Cayford House, apparently 

without planning consent. 

This is a vexatious and injurious application and should be refused. The Council must also 

take steps to ensure that local residents are not troubled again.
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